
November 2017 | MB-256                                                                      JAE Electronics, Inc.                                                                                    1/1 

 

  Marketing Bulletin 
JAE Electronics, Inc.  ·  142 Technology Drive #100 Irvine, CA 92618  ·  Ph. (949) 753-2600  ·  Fax (949) 753-2699  ·  www.jae.com 

 
PCN Notice 

 
 

JAE Oregon will be localizing both M34S75C4F1 and M34S75C4F5 from JAE Japan to JAE Oregon. There will 
be no changes to the product or process. 
 
JAE Japan will be testing the tools to Honda’s specifications and receiving Honda’s approval before sending 
them to our Oregon location. 
 
PPAPs are expected to be submitted by late January 2018. 

 
If you should need PC PPAP (Process Change Production Part Approval Process) documents to submit to 
your end customers, please notify us no later than 11/20/2017 in order for factory to prepare and submit PC 
PPAP documents by the proposed date.  
 
 

** We will consider No Response by the deadline, as “No PPAP Required, ok-to-ship” ** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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